
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
OF REGULARY SCHEDULED  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

JUNE 25, 2025 

The City of Ukiah Planning Commission meeting scheduled for June 25, 2025, at 6:00 
p.m. has been adjourned to a date and time certain of July 9, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at the
Civic Center Chamber, 300 Seminary Ave., Ukiah, CA  95482. The July 9th meeting will
be a continuation of the original agenda.

I, Kristine Lawler, City Clerk, do hereby swear and affirm that the above “Notice of 
Adjournment” was duly posted on the bulletin board outside of City Hall Chamber and 
online, on June 25, 2025, at 3:15 p.m. 

__________________________ 

Kristine Lawler, City Clerk 


